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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: RB Logistics < >
Sent: 2024/03/21 1:26 PM
To: Ramsammy, Andrew
Cc: Urquhart, Chandra; Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: OZS-2022-0031 - 10378 Torbram Road - Public Meeting Follow Up

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
We strongly Opposed this development. Already there is a lot of rush in this area.  
Thanks 
 
 
Jasbir Rangi 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
On Thu, Mar 21, 2024 at 10:50 AM Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca> wrote: 

Good morning, 

  

You are being emailed at this time as you have previously contacted the City directly concerning the application known 
as Seven Developments Inc. – Blackthorn Development Corp. (City file: OZS-2022-0031) located at the municipal 
address of 10378 Torbram Road. 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns with the attached, please let me know and I will get back to you as soon as 
possible to assist. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  


